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January 17, 2021 
 
Julie Darsie 
Cultural Resources Program Manager 
NAVFAC Washington 
 
(Sent via e-mail) 
 
RE: Marine Barracks Washington Building 8 Window Replacement 
 
Dear Ms. Darsie: 
 
As a consulting party to the Marine Barracks Washington Building 8 MOA, Advisory 
Neighborhood Commission 6B welcomes the opportunity to review the planned 
window replacements in Building 8. 
 
ANC 6B has no substantiative comments on the window replacement, noting we 
appreciate the efforts taken to recreate the history windows and the extensive 
historical narrative and photos included in the submission. 
 
While ANC 6B has no comments at this point, we want to advise that residents 
along 9th Street SE were provided with the window replacement documents but 
did not provide ANC 6B with any feedback.  We look forward to continuing to 
facilitate a positive relationship between MBW and the surrounding residents. 
 
At a regularly scheduled, properly noticed, meeting on January 11, 2022, with a 
quorum present, Advisory Neighborhood Commission (ANC) 6B voted unanimously 
to send this letter.  
 
Please contract Commissioner Kirsten Oldenburg at 6B04@anc.dc.gov or 202-546-
8542 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Corey Holman 
Chair, ANC 6B 
 
cc via email 
SMD Commissioner: Kirsten Oldenburg, 6B04 

921 Pennsylvania Avenue SE 
Washington, DC 20003 
6B@anc.dc.gov 
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